
 

Thurgood Marshall Lunch Distribution 

We want to continue to be a beacon in our community during these uncertain times. 

Our nutrition staff will be providing breakfast and lunch during this virtual start of 

the 2020-2021 school year. Please note the following: 

Thurgood Marshall Middle will require a free- and reduced-price application 

for families who are eligible for free/reduced pricing. This means that lunch is no 

longer free and cost $3 and the reduced price is $.40 

Families can use last year’s eligibility status through Sept. 14, 2020 or until a new 

application is processed. Thurgood is no longer eligible for the Community 

Eligibility Provision and therefore cannot offer lunch at no-cost to all students. 

Apply here. 

Families who pay for student lunches can pay online using My School Bucks here. 

Meals at Schools: Beginning Tuesday, August 4, each school will offer grab and 

go breakfast and lunch service between 11:30 a.m. – 1:00pm 

Walkers / Bike Riders can come between 11:30am – 12:00pm 

On a piece of paper please have the following information available for staff to 

collect so we can distribute the lunches fast and efficient: 

To Receive a Meal, students or parents must provide: 

• student name 

• school where student is enrolled  

• grade level 

• birth date 

• and 190 student identification number 

Please remain in your cars as we follow the guidelines from MNPS and the 

CDC.  

A staff member from the nutrition staff and/or the school will come and assist 

you if you have any issue or concerns.  

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application
http://metronashville.mealviewer.net/


Parents/Guardians who are picking up lunches enter the school here. 

 

 

 

Continue around until you reach here and follow the directions of the Nutrition/ 

School Staff  

 

 

 



 

Meals will be delivered through bus routes and stops that would normally 

transport students to and from school.  

Delivery times are generally: 

• 12:45 a.m. to 1:45 p.m. for middle school students.  

Meals at Bus Route Stops: Bus route information is available using the Find My 

Stop app at mnps.org/transportation and students should try to arrive at least 5 

minutes prior to the scheduled time 

Please adhere to the specific times as we want to help and feed as many students as 

possible.  

 

Please have the information legible so we can expedite the process. 

 

If there are any necessary changes or updates to the distribution please make sure 

we have your correct/updated contact information so we can communicate with 

your through our school call outs and are social media platforms. 

 

Again, thank you for your patience. We want to continue to be a beacon of hope 

during these uncertain times and we can’t do it without you. We are all in this 

together.  
 

https://www.mnps.org/transportation
https://www.mnps.org/transportation

